
 

Consultation on experiences of mental health services for
neurodiverse adults

Thursday 17 November, 2022

Neurodiverse adults who have engaged with mental health services in North Yorkshire are invited to take
part in a consultation about their experiences.

There are two events taking place this month, Thursday 24th November 2022 1pm to 3.30pm online by
zoom, and Monday 28th November 1pm to 3.30pm at The Priory Street Centre, 15 Priory Street, York,
YO1 6ET. If you would like to get involved visit 
https://autismplus.co.uk/news/article/have-your-say-in-north-yorkshire
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